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End of Term Countdown 

w/c 9th July: LAST WEEK FOR AFTER SCHOOLCLUBS 

Monday 9th July: Year 1 visit to the zoo 

Thursday 12th July: Last After School Club 

Thursday 12th July: Class changeover day 

Friday 13th July: Summer Fair 

Weds 18th July: Yr 3 trip to Anglo-Saxon Village 

(please note change of location for trip) 

19th EYFS Sports Days (Morning and afternoon) 

Thurs 19th July: Pizza Party 

20th July: KS1 (yr 1-3) Sports Day 9.30—11.30am 

               KS2 (yrs 4—6) Sports Day 1.30—3.30pm 

                                     

Monday 23rd July: Achievement Assembly  

                           KS1 morning, KS2 afternoon 

Tuesday 24th July: Trip for Gold Winners 

Tuesday 24th July: Class Parties 

Wednesday 25th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 25th July: School closes for Summer 

holidays at 1.30pm 

 

Wednesday 5th September: FIRST DAY BACK FOR 

ALL CHILDREN 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are busy enjoying  end of term  activities including different trips, visits to the Beckton Globe for the Sum-

mer Reading challenge and finishing off our different topics. It would be fantastic to see as many of you as pos-

sible at our Summer Fair next Friday which, as well as a fun event,  is a great opportunity for us to raise some 

more money for playground equipment. There are different events happening in the year groups over the next 

two weeks so please check the countdown below, talk with the class teachers and check out the website to 

ensure you are aware of what is happening. 

Please do not hesitate to come and ask us if you have any questions about any of these things 

Regards, Ms Alison Helm (Acting Head Teacher) 

Basketball Champions 

We are very proud of our basketball team 

who recently competed  in a competition 

against our TTLT partner schools. After 

many closely fought games, we won! 

Well done to all the team. 

End of Term Events 

As can be seen from the countdown, we 

have many exciting events coming up. All 

year groups are also hosting an activity 

for parents to be able to come into to cel-

ebrate their learning this year.  Letters 

will be coming out to the different year 

groups to explain more about this. 

It would be great if you could join us for 

this end of year celebration. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Please come and join us 

for our Summer Fair. 

Donations most  

welcome . . . . 

Staff Changes 

As we are coming to the end of the year , it comes to the time when some staff decide to move on.  

As such, I would like to use this as an opportunity to say ‘a huge thank you’  to the following members of 

staff  who are moving on at the end of the year. 

Mr Barnard, Mr McCloskey and Ms Pomfret 

Also Mrs Vosyliene will be going off on maternity leave. 

I am confident that you are join me in wishing these teachers the best of luck with their new ventures. 

Alongside this, we have some new staff starting with us in September.: 

Mrs Mahon who is joining us in year 4 from a different school in Newham; Mrs Mahon will also be             

supporting Mrs Ojo  with some SENCo responsibilities. 

Mr Madden who is joining us in year 3 from Birmingham. 

Ms Roy who is joining us in year 4 from Newcastle. 

And Ms Jones who is also joining us in Year 4 from Liverpool. 

New classes 

On Thursday the children will be visiting 

their new classrooms with their new 

classes. Due to the fact there has been a 

lot of children starting and leaving this 

year, as usual, we have  re-organised the 

year groups into new classes so that 

they are more evenly balanced. The chil-

dren will continue to go to different clas-

ses for English and Maths and the whole 

year groups will still do many activities 

together and therefore the children will  

still spend time with other friends across 

Reports 

Schools reports will be coming out to 

parents/carers on Thursday. Please en-

sure you  check your children’s bags for 

these. 


